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TO: SBC Residents «
FROM: Gail Chas
DATE: March 29, 2022
RE: COVID-19 Second Booster Vaccination

The Food and Drug Administration (FDA) has authorized a second booster dose of either the
Moderna or Pfizer-BioNTech COVID-19 vaccine for older adults and certain immunocompromised
individuals.

The FDA has approved the second booster may be given to people who are 50 and older or
immunocompromised at least four months after they received their first booster dose of any
authorized or approved COVID vaccine.

“Current evidence suggests some waning of protection over time against serious
outcomes from COVID-19 in older and immunocompromised individuals. Based on the
analysis of emerging data, a second booster dose of either the Pfizer-BioNTech or
Moderna COVID-19 vaccine could help increase protection levels for these higher-risk
individuals,” said Peter Marks, M.D., Ph.D. Director of the FDA’s Center for Biologics
Evaluation and Research. “Additionally, the data shows that an initial booster dose is
critical in helping to protect all adults from the potentially severe outcomes of COVID-19.
So, those who have not received their initial booster dose are strongly encouraged to do
so.”

We are working with the pharmacy on a date to bring the second booster to Sarasota Bay
Club. We will need to provide the pharmacy with a count of how many residents would like
to receive the booster. If you would like to receive the second booster, please list your name,
unit number and phone number below and return this memo to Concierge by April 5th. We
have a tentative date of the second week of April for a vaccine clinic. We will advise you of
the exact date and time once we have confirmation from the pharmacy. At this time, we
believe we will have the Pfizer booster.

UNIT #

PHONE:

GC:ljm



